
To the Members of the California State Senate: 

 

I am returning the following five bills without my signature: 

 

AB 2043 

AB 2342 

AB 2593 

SB 1125 

SB 1148 

 

Each of these bills require significant, ongoing general fund commitments. 

As such, I believe they should be considered as part of the budget process.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 

 


